
St. Frances Cabrini 
3201 East Presidio Rd, Tucson Arizona 85716 

 
Welcome to our Parish Community! 

 
Parish Office: 520-326-7670 | Fax 520-881-8480 

Web Site www.cabrinitucson.org 

Parish Office Hours: 
 

Mon., Tues., Wed. & Fri.,  
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

Thurs., 9:00 a.m. to noon 
Closed Sat. & Sun. 

Masses 

Weekdays 8:00AM — Wednesday & Thursday 
  8:00AM — Tuesday: Scripture  
    Communion Service 

Saturday  
5:00 PM  

Sunday 
8:30 & 10:30 AM 

Parish Staff 
 

 

Pastor: Rev. Jens-Peter (Jay) Jensen, Jr. 
frjay5101@yahoo.com 
Deacon: Rev. Mr. Charles (Charlie) Gallegos, 
Pastoral Associate, RCIA, Marriage & Baptism  
 Preparations —  eldiacono64@gmail.com 
Office Manager: Connie Bracamonte 
cbracamonte@diocesetucson.org 
Secretary/Receptionist: Eileen Godollei 
cabrini1962@aol.com 
Director of Youth Ministry (Grades 5-12): 
Mary Lou Bauer (520) 488-3213 
bauermarylou2@gmail.com 
Director of Faith Formation (grades 2-4) : 
Tom Baca  (520) 318-9198 
tbaca@diocesetucson.org 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (age 3— 1st grade):  
Monica Bujak  (520) 320-9287 
saguaro66@gmail.com, use Cabrini CGS in subject line 
Susan Marsala (520) 232-4356; scmarsala@gmail.com 
Director of Liturgy and Choir Director:  
Michelle Perrier 
michellemarieperrier@gmail.com 
Guitar/Vocal Group Director: Karen Brady 
kbrady203@gmail.com 
Liturgical Ministry Scheduling: Joyce Evans 
(520) 780-0693; jevans5549@cox.net 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 4:15 - 4:45 PM or by appointment. 

 

Sacrament of the Sick 
Call the office to arrange this sacrament. 

 

Baptism 
Parents and godparents, please call our parish office 

regarding preparation classes. Baptisms are scheduled 
after preparation. 

 

Marriage 
Arrange to see Father at least six months in advance. 

St. Frances Cabrini,   

born in Italy in 1850,  

founded the Missionary 

Sisters of the Sacred 

Heart of Jesus.  She im-

migrated to New York 

in 1887 to assist Catho-

lic immigrants, died in 

1917 and was the first 

American citizen to be 

canonized. 
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This Week at St. Frances Cabrini 
 

Sunday, February 16 
Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, Rm. 2, 10:15 a.m. 
Faith Formation for Grades 2-4, Rm. 1, 9:30 a.m. 
Youth Program, Rms. 6-8, 9:30 a.m. 
Choir Practice, Church, 10:00 a.m. 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Monday, February 17 
SVdeP Meeting, Rm. 5, 10:00 a.m. 
Theology Uncorked, Hall, 6:30 p.m.   
 

Tuesday, February 18 
Intro to Old Testament, Rm. 1, 9:00 a.m. 
Lend-a-Hand Canteen, Hall, 12:00 p.m. 
 

Wednesday, February 19 
O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
Mat Making Group, Rm. 1, 9:00 a.m. 
Tutoring, All Ages, Rm. 8, 5:30 p.m. 
Choir Rehearsal, Church, 7:00 p.m. 
 

Thursday,  February 20 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Friday, February 21 
O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
 
 

Sunday, February 23 
Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Just Coffee, Parish Hall, after each Mass 
Second Sunday Gathering, Hall, after each Mass 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, Rm. 2, 10:15 a.m. 
Faith Formation for Grades 2-4, Rm. 1, 9:30 a.m. 
Youth Program, Rms. 6-8, 9:30 a.m. 
Choir Practice, Church, 10:00 a.m. 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 

CHOICE 
 “If you choose you can keep the commandments,” Sirach 
tells us. God “has set before you fire and water; to whichever 
you choose, stretch forth your hand” (Sirach 15:15, 16). This is a 
great mystery: God does not control us so completely that we 
cannot choose our own path. We have certain boundaries, of 
course, but no one but we can choose our way within those 
boundaries. 
 In today’s reading from Matthew’s Gospel, Jesus reminds us 
of our freedom and our responsibility for our lives. He calls us to 
look beyond the words of the commandments, all the way to their 
meaning. Look beyond the adultery to the selfishness that poi-
sons our love. Look beyond the murder to the anger that eats 
away at our compassion. Look beyond the perjured testimony to 
the lies and deception that drive our behavior.  
 Our vocation is to choose life for ourselves, and to choose a 
path through our part of the world that helps make life possible 
and more abundant for others as well. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

LET’S WATCH A CHRISTIAN MOVIE!   
Join us on Wednesday, Feb. 19th at 9:30 a.m. in Rm. 6 

to watch the movie Mr. Church.  This is a story of a 

unique friendship that develops when a little girl and 

her dying mother retain the services of a talented 

cook (Eddie Murphy).   Bring snacks to share if you wish.  If you have 

any questions, call Mary Lou at 488-3213. 

TODAY’S READINGS 
First Reading — God allows us to make choices, but we are not to 
choose injustice or sinfulness (Sirach 15:15-20). 
Psalm — Blessed are they who follow the law of the Lord! (Psalm 
119). 
Second Reading — God’s wisdom is mysterious and hidden  
(1 Corinthians 2:6-10). 
Gospel — Jesus has come not to abolish but to fulfill the law and the 
prophets (Matthew 5:17-37 [20-22a, 27-28, 33-34a, 37]). 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Monday: Jas 1:1-11; Ps 119:67-68, 71-72, 75-76;  
 Mk 8:11-13 
Tuesday: Jas 1:12-18; Ps 94:12-13a; 14-15, 18-19;  
 Mk 8:14-21 
Wednesday: Jas 1:19-27; Ps 15:2-4ab, 5; Mk 8:22-26 
Thursday: Jas 2:1-9; Ps 34:2-7; Mk 8:27-33 
Friday: Jas 2:14-24, 26; Ps 112:1-6; Mk 8:34 — 9:1 
Saturday: 1 Pt 5:1-4; Ps 23:1-3a, 4-6; Mt 16:13-19 
Sunday: Lv 19:1-2, 17-18; Ps 103:1-4, 8, 10, 12-13;  
 1 Cor 3:16-23; Mt 5:38-48 



 

 
 

 

FEB. 15TH— FEB. 23RD 

Sat.     5:00 PM      - Sam Kavathas† 
        - Herman Flores† 
Sun.    8:30 AM      - People of the Parish 
             10:30 AM      - Deceased Members of Our Choir 
        - Helen Balchak† 
Wed.   8:00 AM       - Walter Fisher† 
Thu.    8:00 AM       - Dr. Salvador Martinez† 
Sat.     5:00 PM       - People of the Parish 
Sun.    8:30 AM      -  James J. Kuliesh† 
       - Fred Mariscal Huerta† 
            10:30 AM       -  Margaret Hughes† 
       -  Edward J. Epsen†,  16th Anniversary in 
   Heaven 
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GRADES 5-12  
 

Call Mary Lou at 488-3213 if you want 
more information about our Cabrini Youth 
Group. 

This week:  DOUBT! Everyone has doubts about what is hap-
pening in their lives.  How do we handle doubt?  That is the best 
question. 
Next week:  LET’S BAKE!  Meet in the Hall Kitchen after 8:30 
Mass ready to do some cooking. 

FAITH FORMATION CLASSES 

FOR  GRADES 2-4 

Do you have children of this age and 

would you like to see them in classes 

to teach them about and encourage them to love our Faith?  

Our  classes meet each Sunday in Rm. 1 from 9:30 to 10:25 a.m.  

To get more information or to register a child, contact the pro-

gram director, Tom Baca,  at 318-9198 or 

tbaca@diocesetucson.org . 

2019-2020 FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

Sunday Collection Total for Feb. 2, 2019:  $ 5,622. 
 

The amount needed weekly this fiscal year is an average 

of $8,355 per week.  Christmas week was the only week 

this fiscal year (since July 1) that our collection met or 

exceeded the amount needed for the week.   We have 

had to use parish savings for operating expenses. 

 

To arrange for a bulletin ad, contact Claudia Borders at  

1-800-231-0805 or bordersc@jspaluch.com.  

YOUNG ADULT GROUP 
CAYAC is an organization created and led 

by young adult Catholics that  provides 

prayer, service, and education opportunities 

as a community.  On Feb. 25 at 7:00 p.m., we 

will have “Theology on Tapas” at Cabrini, where we will pre-

pare ourselves for Lent with talks, food, and wine.  If you are a 

Catholic between the ages of 21 and 39, we would love to see 

you there!  For more information, visit our website at  

https://sites.google.com/view/cayac. 

CONTRIBUTIONS TO ST.  

VINCENT DE PAUL (SVDP) 
When making a monetary gift to SVDP, 

please use the SVDP envelopes or a 

blank envelope marked “SVDP.”  Gifts 

by check should be made payable to 

“SVDP.”  This will insure your contributions qualify for the 

AZ Charitable Organization Tax Credit.  Thank you for sup-

porting your SVDP Conference here in our parish.   

BURRITO BREAKFAST TIME! 
The Cabrini Youth Group will be cooking and 

serving breakfast for you on Sun., March 8th 

after the 8:30 and 10:30 Masses.  For only $5 

you can get a burrito with eggs, potatoes and 

your choice of ham, bacon, chorizo, or sausage, plus fruit and a 

drink.  We will sell advance tickets after the Masses on Feb. 29 

and March 1.  We are also planning a delicious, tempting Bake 

Sale table again.  Please support our Cabrini Youth Group.  The 

money we raise is used for our service projects and some fun!  We 

thank you for your past support and hope to see you on March 

8th.  If you have questions, call Mary Lou at 488-3213. 

ABOUT THE FT. LOWELL GATE  
 

The Ft. Lowell gate cannot be used at 
this time for entering the parish 
parking lot from Ft. Lowell Rd.  It 
can still be used to leave the parking lot and enter Ft. Lowell 
Rd.  A large tree root is buckling the parking lot driveway and 
interfering with the operation of the gate.  To fix the problem 
will require digging up the driveway in that area, removing 
the root and possibly the tree itself, and then repaving.  Re-
pairs of this scope that are not absolutely essential will have 
to wait for a financial turnaround.   We truly regret anyone 
being inconvenienced by this problem. 

PARTIAL GATE 

CLOSING 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS’ SCHEDULE FOR 2ND 

QUARTER — The second quarter schedule of liturgical min-

isters for April 4-June 28 will be prepared the first week of 

March.  There will be sign-up sheets for the Easter season.  Please 

let Joyce know of any dates you are not available during the sec-

ond quarter.   She may be reached at jevans5549@cox.net or  

(520) 780-0693.  Thank you, liturgical ministers, for all you do! 




